
 
 

To: Pima County Clerk of the Board 
 
From: Rocque Perez, Executive Director, Metro Education Commission 
 
Date: March 18, 2025 
 
Re: Notification of Resignation and Request for Appointment 
 
Please be advised of the following updates regarding the Metropolitan Education Commission: 
 

● Resignation Notification: Harold Mark Hanna, serving as At-large Commissioner, has 
resigned from his position as of March 3, 2025. Contact Information of Mr. Hanna:

 
 

● Request for Appointment: By a vote of the Metro Education Commission Board of 
Directors, also known as the Executive Committee, we respectfully request the 
appointment of: Kasey Urquídez, in the role of At-large Commissioner. Contact 
Information for Dr. Urquídez:  

. 
 
If you require further details or documentation, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you 
for your attention to these matters. 
 
Rocque Perez 
 
 
Executive Director 
Metropolitan Education Commission 
520-278-4791 
 
 




